
ORIGINAL : 2547 

July 14, 2006 

Environmental Quality Board 
PO Box 8477 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477 

RE: Mercury Emission Reduction for Electric Generating Units (#7-405) 
Fluoridation of Water 

Gentlemen: 

We urge your attention to a critical matter regarding the excessive mercury 
poisoning our beautiful streams, fish, water and air. It is important that ALL 
COAL PLANTS REDUCE THEIR MERCURY POLLUTION immediately. 
It affects our children most of all, but we all suffer, and so do all our 
food sources, Help us improve our environment. 

With regard to fluoridation of water, it is appalling that a City can force 
tagpayers to fund a chemical additive program to their drinking water, 
when any such plan was overwhelmingly rejected by the citizens . It is a 
dangerous poison of no use to adults, and could readily be applied to 
children's dental treatment if their caretakers were in agreement, as 
part of a school physical admiSSion program. HELP ITS IN 
ALLENTOWN. In addition to paying to destroy our own health anc~, 
environment, we have to BUY water for drinking, cooking arid -
coffee/tea. How ridiculous . 

What can we do to overturn this wrong. . . 

Linda LoBue 
Joseph J. LoBue 
James LoBue 
And families 
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